
Adult and Youth Connect Hour 9:00 AM

Praise & Worship
including child care and MVC 
Kids

10:15 AM

Worship Service Childcare 
(Beginning at 10:00am) 
Infant - Age 3

Gospel Project for Kids 
(Dismissed early in service)
Age 4 - 5th Grade

Ladies Fellowship
Living Word

April 2, 

Free WiFi: Password - mvcguest

Sunday Morning Schedule

Connect Hour Classes 
 Sunday  9 - 10AM

Interim Pastor Tim Haugen 

P.O. Box 222, 
Glenwood Springs, CO, 81602 

www.mvcglenwood.org 
office@mvcglenwood.org 

970-945-8328 

Sunday Service 10AM-11:30AM 
Office Hours  M-Th 10AM-4PM 

Administrative Assistant Mary Jean Carnevale 

The Power of Praying 
Together 

I Corinthians 1:3-11

There is an unusual power that results when there is 
agreement in prayer between believers.  There is 

reason to call many to pray in perilous times. Jesus 
certainly commends personal prayer.  And Jesus and 

the biblical writers also speak to the value of 
corporate prayer.  In this final message in this series, 
Pastor Tim is going to share why this passage has 
deeply impacted his own life about the unique and 

beautiful dynamic of praying together.  

http://www.mvcglenwood.org
mailto:office@mvcglenwood.org
http://www.mvcglenwood.org
mailto:office@mvcglenwood.org


Thursday, July 27
6-9 PM 

Tim and Ann's house
524 Hyland Park Drive 

Glenwood

BBQ, Games
Presentation by Kyle and Jenny from Athletes in Action

Ages high school through college. Bring your friends.

Life-Line Ministry - Thanks to all who have 
brought items for packets and to those 
distributing packets. This is an on-going ministry. 
TODAY following worship service there will be a 
short meeting of anyone involved in the ministry 
or interested in becoming involved. There is a 
drop box for items in the foyer. Contact is Cheryl 

Meeting TODAY

Thank you so much for your incredible support for the kids' 
snacks this year! What a difference your gift will make for 
the rest of this year, especially for the kiddos who don't eat 
lunch and their only food is The Center snack. We are very 
grateful!!   -Katie Stewart

Thank you for providing assistance to local community
members to feel empowered to move forward while 
experiencing a hardship. Your support is valued by the 
clients and your local Salvation Army.
Thank you from the bottom of our hearts!
-Karen Lee, case worker

We want to say thank you for your continued prayers and 
support in the ministries God has allowed us to be a part of. 
We are excited about where God has led us next in 
reaching internationals with the gospel and training up 
missionaries to send to the ends of the earth. We hope to 
share more with you this fall. Thank You again! 
-The McEntyres

REMINDER ...
Weekly Corporate Prayer Gathering
Tuesday evenings. 6:30-7:45PM. Sunlight Peak Room.

Thank	 You	 Mountain	 View	 Church


